
GLCDC News — May 2023 

Our students in Miss Melissa’s classes have been working very hard since Septem-

ber, and they are ready for Pre-Kindergarten Graduation!  The Graduation Ceremony will 

be on Wednesday May 24th at 10am here at Great Lakes Child Development.  We are using 

the grassed area behind the children’s playground.  The students will sing songs to kick off the 

ceremony, the teachers will distribute graduation certificates, and we will have refreshments to 

wrap up the party.  To make sure we have enough treats for everyone, we need a count of total 

guests per child.  Look for a sign-up sheet in the vestibule, and write in the number of guests 

next to your child’s name. 

  Pre-K Students are Ready to Graduate! 
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Reminder: 

Memorial Holiday 

Closure 

Friday,  May 26th and  

Monday , May 29th 

We reopen at 7:30 a.m. 

Reminder: 

Fourth of July Holiday  

Closure 

Monday July 3rd-Friday July 7th 

We reopen at 7:30 a.m. on  

Monday, July 10th.  

Happy Mother’s Day on May 14th , 2023! 

Wishing you many blessings on Mother’s Day. Sit 
back, relax, and let your family show you 
how much they love you on this special day 

With the weather changing, please make sure your child has closed toed shoes for 

outside play.  Also, a change of clothes. Ask your child’s teacher for their spare clothes 

to make sure they are weather-appropriate, and the right size for the upcoming sea-

son.  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 The Macomb Infant Preschool Program (MIPP) is a 
special education Early On® program operated by the Ma-
comb Intermediate School District.  
 
 Early On offers early intervention services for  
infants and toddlers, birth to three years of age, with de-
velopmental delay(s) and/or disabilities, and their  
families.   
  
 Research has shown that by addressing delays early 
on, especially between birth and age  
3, children have better outcomes, even into adulthood.  
  
 Developmental delays can include eating, dysregula-
tion, negative behaviors, not talking, not playing with toys, 
not listening.  
   
 MIPP services are designed to provide  
]information and guidance that will help families through-
out their child’s first educational experience.   
  
 If you are concerned about your child’s development, 
please contact us at 586-228-3463 to schedule your 
child's complimentary  
evaluation.  
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